
 
 
December 7, 2015 
 
Dear Grand Prix Qualifier, 
 
Congratulations!   
 
You have completed at least six of our Ashtabula Distance Runners Grand Prix races 
this year and earned a free dinner at our annual banquet Saturday, January 9, 2016 at 
St. John High School.  The event will start at 6 p.m. 
 
As stated, your dinner is free, but if you wish to bring a guest that has not qualified, they 
are welcome at a cost of $13 per person to cover the dinner.  This year we are requiring 
pre-payment for guests, and RSVP for qualifiers (online by evite is fine) and need to 
have payment, or confirmation in hand by January 2, 2016 to guarantee a spot at the 
dinner. 
 
We hope you can join us for an evening of fun and fellowship.  There will be awards for 
overall and age group winners. Checks for guests should be made out to Ashtabula 
Distance Runners. Again the deadline for confirmation of on line registration or by mail 
with guest is January 2, 2016. The dinner will also serve as the club’s annual 
business meeting and is open to members (paying full cost). 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 440-812-5392 
 
Happy running, 
 
Warren Dillaway 
 
Ps.  This form is only for those who haven’t responded to online invitation or are 
bringing a guest and need to send payment. Online invitations were sent to those who 
provided email addresses throughout the year 
 
 

Ashtabula Distance Runner’s Grand Prix Annual Banquet      Qualifier  
January 9, 2016 
 
 Name: ____________________________________ 
  
 Email : ____________________________________ 
 

Number of guests:  ________     x $13      Total Enclosed:  $________ 
 
Make checks payable to:  Ashtabula Distance Runners  

 
Mail Payment To: 

Ashtabula Distance Runners, P.O. Box 43, Ashtabula, OH 44005 


